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Dear 3rd grade families,

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving! Here is what we are up to this week…
What are we doing this week?
Reading/Grammar: Our story this week is called The Talent Show. Our focus skills are identifying narrative elements, making and confirming predictions and using abbreviations.     
Writing:  We are wrapping up our Freckle Juice book reviews that we started last week. Students are doing this project from start to finish on their own. Typically we walk through the writing process together, but this time I am wanting to see that everyone understands and can complete the piece with little assistance.   
Social Studies: We are starting a new 3 week unit, cultures and communities. Here we will explore ways in which communities celebrate their culture and traditions. I will be asking that the students share where their ancestors are from and special traditions from your family.
Math:  This week we review and test on topic 5 (multiplication meanings) and then move on to topic 6 (multiplication strategies)   
Info to know:
** We will be doing a special holiday project in the next few weeks. If you have any old cds/dvds that you don’t need, please send them in. We will only be using the outside so it is fine if they are scratched.

11/29 book orders are due…please let me know if they are gifts.

12/7 water magic show

12/9 author assembly

12/10 early release day for staff inservice

12/17 early release day, holiday buffet and movie in c105. More information will be coming home soon.

 Respectfully,
 Mrs. Peterson

